
 
 
 
September 22, 2020 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: UM 1953—PacifiCorp’s Cross-Examination Statement 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power hereby submits for filing its cross-examination statement in the 
above referenced proceeding. 
 
Please direct any informal correspondence and questions regarding this filing to Cathie Allen, 
Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5934. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosure 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UM 1953 
 

In the Matter of  

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

Investigation into Proposed Green Tariff. 

 

PACIFICORP CROSS-EXAMINATION 
STATEMENT 

 

 
Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge (“ALJ”) Arlow’s September 9, 2020 Ruling, 

PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power (“PacifiCorp”), submits its Cross-Examination Statement.  

PacifiCorp does not intend to cross-examine any witness, and does not identify any cross-

examination exhibits.  If a hearing is going to be held because another party requests to 

examine witnesses, or the ALJ or Commissioners intend to examine witnesses, then 

PacifiCorp reserves the right to question any witnesses that are examined. 

DATED this 22nd day of September, 2020. 

 
 
By: ___________________________ 

Matthew McVee, OSB #020735 
Chief Regulatory Counsel 
PacifiCorp  
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
PHONE: (503) 813-5585 
EMAIL: matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com 
Attorney for PacifiCorp 
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